CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

May 8, 2013

Mike Walla, PE

Walla Engineering

6100 Indian School Rd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re: Peak Motion, 7424 Holly Ave NE,
Request for Permanent C.O. -Not Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 12-12-12, (C19/D057)
Certification dated: 5-6-13

Dear Mr. Walla,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 05-06-13, the above
referenced Certification is not acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of
Occupancy by Hydrology. The following comments need to be addressed before a CO can be
accepted.

e Under the Engineer Certification the width of the sidewalk culvert must be
included in the exceptions section along with the length of the plate passed the
property line toward the building. Also, verify the capacity of the sidewalk
culvert.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Sincerely,

/
&,j\ m&&
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer—Hydrology Section
Development and Building Services
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